
Washington-Yamhill Pomona Grange’s 

Philip Gruber Memorial Scholarship 

This scholarship shall be awarded to a Subordinate/Community Grange member of Washington or Yamhill 
counties, who is a graduating from high school or has completed their G.E.D by June of this year, and wishes to 
continue their education.  The scholarship may be renewed up to four (4) times to the same recipient; however 
a new application shall be made for each renewal.  The scholarship is to be used for undergraduate work while 
attending any institute of post-high school education.   

The applicant shall respond to all the sections of the application. The application shall be typed and not exceed 
two (2) pages (one side only).  

The Executive Committee of the Pomona Grange will review the applications for the scholarship on the third 
Saturday of April.  Committee’s selection shall be considered final.  The recipient will be notified by May 15. The 
scholarship will be presented in one (1) installment, by check, which has both the recipient’s and the school of 
choice names as the “Pay to Order of.”  The scholarship must be used within 18 months. 

Application information for the Philip Gruber Memorial Scholarship: 

Name of Applicant: 

Address: 

Phone Number: 

School now attending/Date of Graduation/Date of completion of G.E.D.: 

Your Grange: 

Grange Involvement: 

Community Involvement: (What other clubs and community activities are you involved in?) 

Educational Plans:  (What college/vocational school do you plan to attend?  What will your major be?  What are 
your educational goals and what are your goals after you have completed your program?) 

Need for Scholarship: 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mail the completed application to: 
Washington-Yamhill Pomona Grange 
5498 Tree Street 
Lake Oswego, OR 97035 
 
Postmarked no later than April 9, 2022. 
 
OR email to m_reiher@comcast.net to be 
received no later than April 15, 2022. 

mailto:m_reiher@comcast.net

